
 

Doordarshan Visit 

On the auspicious occasion of India's 78th Independence Day, a selected 

group of children from Bal Bharati Public School, Neelbad, Bhopal had the  

special recording session for the program of Independence Day by 

Doordarshan which will be telecast on the State  Doordarshan channel on 

15th August and the performances will be showcased throughout the year 

intermittently. The recording  took place on August 8, 2024, in the 

Doordarshan Studio in Bhopal.  

 

This opportunity allowed the pupils to contribute to a national broadcast 

exhibiting their talents and patriotism on Independence Day. Students 

began preparing weeks in advance, guided by Dance and Music faculty 

members. They were charged with performing three patriotic songs and 

two traditional dance performances that captured the spirit of 

independence. Rigorous practice sessions were held after school to ensure 

that every detail of the performance was excellent. 

 

The students  had a fantastic time attending the Doordarshan recording 

session for Independence Day. It not only allowed students to demonstrate 

their skills on a national scale, but it also helped them comprehend the 

significance of Independence Day. 


